
 

 
 

We hope your semester is finishing well! We miss seeing you on campus and are praying for 
you. 
 
It’s preregistration time once again. If you are graduating, congratulations! We’re especially 
praying for you as the pandemic has affected plans for many of you. 
 
If you’re not graduating, we hope you’re planning to return to BJU in August. There are only 133 
days until our 2020-2021 Opening Exercises! 
 
 
Whether or not you are graduating in May or August 2020, please complete an 
eReservation to let us know your plans for returning next semester.  Even if you plan to 
graduate in May or August of 2020, you should complete the eReservation. 
 
To indicate your intentions as well as to begin preregistration for the next semester, login to 
StudentCentral and select eReservations under the Register menu option.  
   
 
Preregistration provides you the opportunity to keep moving forward with the completion of your 
degree by:  

• Talking with your advisor about courses to take, your academic success, extra-curricular 
activities and internships, and future ministry and career plans 

• Creating your best class schedule based on available courses 

• Securing a seat in the classes you need before all the busyness at start of the semester 
 
There are several additional resources to help you with preregistration. These include: 

• StudentCentral 
o Under the “Academics” menu option, you’ll find tips to prepare for meeting with 

your advisor. 
o Under the “Links” menu in the Registration section, you’ll find a Registration/ 

Preregistration Checklist and Preregistration Overview. 

•  At careers.bju.edu you’ll find resources to help you plan for future career and ministry 
opportunities. You’ll also find internship and job opportunities through this resource. 

 
Even if you’re unsure of your plans for next semester, go ahead and preregister. We’d love to 
save you a seat! You can cancel your reservation later without penalty by contacting Admission 
before 5 p.m. on August 14, 2020. 
 
Again, we miss you and are praying for you. We can’t wait to see you again in August! 

https://protect.bju.edu/studentcentral/portal.do
https://careers.bju.edu/

